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Robert E. Nyce
Executive Director
Independent Regulatory Review Comm.
14th Floor, 333 Market St.
Harrisburg, Pa. 17101

Dear Mr. Nyce:

I am in receipt of IRRC regulation #4-67 (#1935) regarding the prescribed
use of a certificate to be furnished by a qualified producer of commercial motion
pictures to a vendor in order to comply with the statutory exclusion from the
Pennsylvania Sales and Use Tax. Please be advised that the Senate Community
and Economic Development Committee will not be meeting on this regulation.
Copies of the proposed regulation were distributed to Committee members with a
request to have any comments submitted to my office by May 15, 1998. No
comments were received from members of the Committee, therefore I am advising
the Commission that there are no objections to this final-omitted regulation.

With kindest regards, I remain,

TERR? PUNT
Chairman, Community &
Economic Development Committee
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